
25 November 2013

Ruth Nichols

Senior Legal Counsel

Commerce Commission

PO Box 2351

WELLINGTON 6140

Dear Ruth
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Christchurch International Airport (CIAL) appreciates the opportunity to respond to the

cross submissions on the Section 56G Draft Report dated 15 October 2013 following

submissions by BARNZ and Air New Zealand.

This cross-submission has been made in response to points raised in the submissions by

BARNZ and Air New Zealand. As these submissions had a very t ight  focus we wish to

record our desire to respond to any substantive new issues that may be raised in cross-

submission.

I also reiterate our intention and preparedness to address any transparency concerns, and

request that the Commission notify us of  any remaining transparency concerns before

finalising its report.

Yours sincerely
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